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Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

May 24, 2024

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No. 2024- 052

OCULAR SITE INSPECTION OF SCHOOLS IN LAAK SOUTH DISTRICT AND
VALIDATION OF MABINI NHS

To : WILFREDO P. TAKASAN - EPS, SGOD
ROSALIE G. MAGHINAY - SEPS - SocMob
LYZLE C. ABREGANA - EPS II - SocMob
JOSEPH J. CORPUZ -EPSII-M & E
RAUL A. BAWISAN - Driver

1. The 2024 Brigada Eskwela Program will start on July 22, 2024, in
preparation for the Opening of the School Year 2024-2025. The Division
Office personnel will conduct ocular site visit to schools in Laak South
District on May 27, 2024, to evaluate whose school shall be adopted by this
Office during Brigada Eskwela time.

2. In connection hereto, you are hereby directed to evaluate the schools in Laak
South District and coordinate with PSDS Renee J. Penaroyo, to determine
the needs of the school and prepare necessary assistance and materials
during the conduct of the activity.

3. In addition , you are also directed to proceed to Mabini National High School
to conduct validation on the same date.

4. Travel, meals and incidental expenses shall be charged against the Division
MOOE Fund subject to usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

5. For your information and guidance.

CRISTY C. EPE, CESOV

Schools Division Superintendent%
/sgod08
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